Hello.

My name is Steve Buchwalter. | am an attorney who represents investors in disputes with broker
dealers. | have been doing so for over 15 years. | have reviewed the proposed rule change and am
strongly against it. Itis a license to steal.

| have reviewed the comments by Scott Beal and join in on them. Mr. Beal has hit the nail on the head
with his comments. With all that Wall Street has accomplished in the past few years, | find it astonishing
that in this environment, FINRA is attempting to give to them this license to steal.
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IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the Internal Revenue
Service, we inform you that any U.S. tax advice contained in this communication (or in any attachment) is
not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the
Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or
matter addressed in this communication (or in any attachment).

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication constitutes an electronic communication within the
meaning of the Electronic Internal Revenue Code related to this matter or (b) promoting,

marketing or recommending to another party any tax advice, transaction

or matter addressed in this communication.



